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ROSITA MINING CORPORATION 

NOT FOR DISTRIBUTION TO UNITED STATES NEWS WIRE SERVICES OR FOR DISSEMINATION IN THE UNITED 
STATES. 

Rosita Mining Corp Granted Extension for $1,200,000 Private Placement 

August 21, 2017: Rosita Mining Corp. (“RMC” or the “Company”) (TSXV-RST) further to its 

news release of July 21, 2017, the Company reports that is has obtained TSX Venture Exchange 
approval to extend the closing of its Private Placement to September 20, 2017. 

Contact person:  John Cook, President 

Telephone:  416-200-8073 
E-mail:  johncook@kos.net 

Cautionary and Forward-Looking Statements 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined 

in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or 

accuracy of this release. 

Certain information in this news release may contain forward-looking statements that involve 

substantial known and unknown risks and uncertainties. These forward-looking statements 

are subject to numerous risks and uncertainties, certain of which are beyond the control of 

Columbus, including but not limited to, the uncertainty of the financing, the impact of general 

economic conditions, industry conditions, dependence upon regulatory approvals. Readers 

are cautioned that the assumptions used in preparing such information, although considered 

reasonable at the time of preparation, may prove imprecise and undue reliance should not be 

placed on forward-looking statements. Forward-looking statements in this press release are 

expressly qualified by this cautionary statement. 

The forward-looking statements in this press release are made as of the date of this press 

release, and the Company undertakes no obligations to update publicly or to revise any of the 

included forward-looking statements, whether because of new information, future events or 

otherwise, except as expressly required by applicable securities law. 

 

 


